Dear Parents and Carers,

Wow, what a super year the children have had in Reception! We cannot believe their progress from the beginning of the year in all aspects of their learning. The Reception team are really proud of all of the children's achievements so far and we know they will continue to thrive as they move into Year 1!

Thank you, parents and carers, for all of your continued support this year.

Diary Dates:-

- Wednesday 19th July 10.00 am Rock Steady Concert: Invitations sent to parents directly from Rock Steady
- Wednesday 19th July After School designated time for parents to meet with teachers regarding reports. Please arrange a time directly with the Class Teacher.
- Thursday 20th July Reception end of year party Children can wear their own clothes
- End of school year 21st July EARLY CLOSURE Goslings 1:00pm Duckling 1:05pm Cygnets 1:10pm

Reading at home:

We have been asked to share the weekly reading at home data with you. The information is presented as percentages of each class who are reading 5 times each week. Please see below the data for last week:

Ducklings	10%	Hedgehogs	40%	Tigers	33%
Cygnets	23%	Foxes	40%	Lions	53%
Goslings	37%	Squirrels	30%	Leopards	43%

End of Year Party:

On Thursday 20th July we will be having an end of year party. Children are invited to wear their own clothes (with sensible shoes). Please could you provide a small NAMED plate/box of snacks for your child to eat at the party. Please ensure your child's food does not contain any nuts (including Nutella bars/snacks).

Important notices:

Multi sports sessions will continue on a Wednesday including the last week of term. Children will bring home their PE kits after school on Wednesday of the final week of term.

Have a lovely summer!

Thank you again!

Mrs Trodd, Miss Blackburn, Miss Fielding, Mrs Tobin, Mrs Phillips, Mrs McCarrick, Miss Pender, Miss

Nicholls, Mrs Srivastava & Mrs Colborne.

